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Mr. President,

Albania welcomes the significant improvements made by US related to all the ten subject matter categories of recommendations during the first UPR cycle.

We commend the effective measures taken to counter intolerance, violence and discrimination against persons belonging to minority groups. 
Albania has two recommendations: 

1. Continue its efforts in examining how to strengthen public trust and foster strong relationships between local law enforcement and the communities they serve.

2. Continue its efforts for the implementation of the reform plan of June 2014, concerning the education of the American Indian students and make use of the education grants available to better meet the needs of American Indian and Alaska Native students.

I wish to US a successful review session.

Thank you.
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